
November 5, 2021 

Dear Chairwoman Gavarone, Vice Chair O’Brien, Ranking Member Maharath, and members of the 

Senate Local Government and Elections Committee, 

Thank you for allowing me to testify today. My name is Jason Miller and I am a Toledo, Ohio native. I am 

here to testify for fair maps and equal districts for all Ohioans but especially Toledoans and those from 

Northwest Ohio. 

Toledo should not be broken up on any map, as it is the fourth largest city in the state. As usual 

Northwest Ohio gets treated unfairly in favor of the “3 C’s.” Ultimately, all of Lucas County should also 

be kept whole.  

I ask you to consider my testimony carefully. Do not settle for anything less than a fair, representative 

map for all Ohioans. Thank you again for the opportunity to testify. 

 

Jason Miller 

Jason.louis.miller@gmail.com  

419-266-2030 (cell) 

mailto:Jason.louis.miller@gmail.com

